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Utah Report  

THE UTAH STATE LIBRARY recently announced the appointment of its new director, 
replacing Amy Owen, who retired. Donna Jones Morris has been appointed Utah's State 
Librarian and director of the State Library Division, effective January 30. Morris is currently the 
executive director of the Arkansas Valley Regional Library Service System in Pueblo, Colorado, 
a position she has held since 1985, in addition to work in Kansas, Nebraska, and Wyoming. The 
recipient of numerous awards and honors, Morris received a Master of Librarianship degree from 
Emporia State University and a Bachelor's degree from Fort Hays State University in Kansas. 
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